Rochelle Hubbart Lakewood, CO 80228

Dear RIMS Scholarship Committee:

My name is Rochelle Hubbart and I am currently a senior at the University of Colorado Denver studying Financial Management and Risk Management, with a minor in Economics. At CU Denver, I have served as an Officer of Gamma lota Sigma, I was selected to attend an Ethics OnSite trip to New England, and I was awarded the Anita Benedetti Fellowship.

I am writing this letter to express my gratitude for awarding me a RIMS scholarship. As a first-generation college student, I have faced various financial hardships during my pursuit of a higher education, and by awarding me this scholarship you have lightened my financial burden and allowed me to focus on the course of my success. These funds allow students like me to focus on school without financial uncertainty.

Outside of school, I have a part-time job on campus and I enjoy indulging in some of my favorite hobbies. My hobbies include spending time with my family, reading, cooking, and watching movies. I do also like to engage in outside activities, like hiking, when the weather allows.

Once I graduate, I hope to stay in Colorado and pursue a career in the risk management industry. I'm really interested in claims, regulation, compliance, and litigation. I would love to work for a company that would be supportive of me eventually attending law school and granting me a position in their legal or risk management department.

I just want to thank you again for awarding me this scholarship. I greatly appreciate it and cannot express enough my gratitude for your support.

Sincerely,

Rochelle Hubbart

Rochelle Hubbart